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Aurora Pharmaceutical, Inc. Announces Recipients of Texas Tech Inaugural Class Scholarship Program 
 
February 9, 2022, Northfield, MN – Aurora Pharmaceutical, Inc. – is thrilled to announce the recipients of their Texas 
Tech Inaugural Class Scholarship Program. In all, the program designated $15,000 in scholarships, including one 
individual scholarship of $5,000 and four individual scholarships of $2,500.

$5,000 Level 
Naila Telles 
 
$2,500 Level 
Brooke Fincher 
Makenna Hittson 
Logan Kubitza 
Ashleigh Patridge 
 
“On behalf of Aurora I want to extend my congratulations not only to the five recipient of this year’s scholarships but to 
all applicants and the entire Texas Tech inaugural class,” said Matt Klotz, DVM, Equine Technical Service Veterinarian for 
Aurora Pharmaceutical. “In total, 27 applications were received and the shear caliber of these applications makes us 
excited to see how this inaugural class of Texas Tech will progress through the program.” 
 
“This first class is something truly unique, and is helping us set program traditions for years to come,” said Britt Conklin, 
DVM, Associate Dean for Clinical Programs at Texas Tech University. “We are thrilled that Aurora has chosen to provide 
this scholarship program to support this unique class, that is central to our mission of serving, supporting and delivering 
to rural and regional communities.” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
About Aurora Pharmaceutical, Inc. 
 
Aurora Pharmaceutical is a veterinary pharmaceutical product development and manufacturing company 
headquartered in Northfield, MN. Based on more than thirty years of experience in veterinary practice, medicine, 
agriculture, and research and development, Aurora applies its unique expertise to fulfill a wide array of needs within the 
veterinary industry. Aurora strives to create the products needed in the veterinary industry by using innovative, state-of-
the-art, environmentally friendly technologies.  
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